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Notice of Award-winning of “Supplier of the Year (Entertainment)”, “Supplier of the Year 

(Consumer Electronics)” and “Q4 Supplier of the Quarter” 

 

Funai Corporation, a U.S. sales subsidiary of Funai Electric Co., Ltd. has received three awards from Walmart U.S.: “Supplier 

of the Year in the Entertainment category”, “Supplier of the Year in the Consumer Electronics category”, and “Q4 Supplier of 

the Quarter”. 

 

In February 2017, our sales subsidiary, Funai Corporation (headquarters: New Jersey, U.S.) received three awards from 

Walmart, a division of Wal-Mart Stores, Inc (headquarters: Arkansas, U.S.): “Supplier of the Year in the Entertainment 

category”, “Supplier of the Year in the Consumer Electronics category”, and “Q4 Supplier of the Quarter”. 

“Supplier of the Year” is a prestigious award given to suppliers that provide high-quality, attractive products with 

significant contributions to Walmart’s performance and the customer satisfaction. This time, Funai was chosen to receive 

the awards both in the Entertainment and the Consumer Electronics category representing about 240 suppliers. This is the 

fifth year we have been selected to receive Walmart’s“Supplier of the Year” winning the award in 2002, 2004, 2008, and 

2012. 

We also have earned the award “Q4 Supplier of the Quarter” recognizing our LCD TV products’ strong performance 

during their Holiday season.  

Walmart operates nearly 4,000 Walmart discount stores and supercenters throughout the U.S. Not only in the U.S but 

all over the world, they set strict standards for quality, price and logistics to accommodate the 200 million customers’ 

needs per week shopping at their stores. Each Walmart supplier awards is only given to suppliers that meet these criteria. 

Funai Corporation and the Funai Group have started a business with Walmart, establishing a long-term track record in the 

U.S. market, and are committed to the further improvement of quality, price and logistics to build a trusted relationship 

with consumers. 
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